CRIEFF, 22 nd.October 1938,

Fa.Gebr.Niestern & Co.,

DELFZIJL,

Dear Sirs,

I thank you for your letter of the 19th instant
which crossed with my letter written to you yesterday.

Regarding the anchér and chains of my Yacht
"Amulree™ I notice by your letter that the anchors turn out
to be a little light, however I am satisfied with them and
shall be pleased to hear from you at your earliest
convenience,

Copy eonform  _ Yours faithfully,

w.é. P.Crerar

Lloyd's Reg
Foundation

W3%071- 020




